
Cassel Hospital and St Michael’s Convent      

will both change over  

the coming years 

• Houses and gardens add to the character of  the conservation 

area 

• Both included in site allocation lists for residential, education 

or community uses 

• Immediate neighbours to both sites are concerned that any 

development must enhance their neighbourhood 



• The gardens are designated 

as a Site of  Nature 

Importance and Open Land 

of  Townscape Importance  

• Morgan’s House residents 

are concerned about the 

gardens they overlook  

• Residents living at 

Langham House and the 

Close are primarily 

concerned about the nature 

area bordering Langham 

House Close 

Older part of  the Cassel Hospital now empty. 

Probably to be turned into flats 



St Michael’s Convent: The Nuns are 

moving and the house is for sale  

The gardens are in the 

process of  being designated 

other open land of  

townscape importance 

The house is listed 

and the beautiful 

gardens, have been 

recommended by 

the council as a 

nature site.  

The Convent’s neighbours are  

concerned about the impact  

of  any future development.  

They want any development to take into consideration the ecology 

of  the gardens and their tranquil and secluded nature. 



Listening to residents 

• The Cassel and Convent sites challenge the Forum 

to listen to residents’ views – It is up to us as 

residents to make sure the plan reflects our wishes 

• If  we build on our open space, wherever it may be in 

the area, you won’t get it back once it is gone 


